
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The regular monthly Business Meeting was held on May 8, 2013. (1) David England, 
representing the Elevator Committee, updated the progress of the committee. There have 
been three bids submitted. Each of the bids are unique in their recommendations. The 
committee has had Barry Blevins Construction Company to evaluate the church and the three 
bids. He will return with his recommendation that would best fit the churches situation. (2) 
David England, as the Chairman of the Pastor Search Committee, submitted paperwork 
(Senior Pastor Job Description and the Covenant Between Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 
and the Reverend Steve Skaggs) and made a motion that these items be added to the minutes 
and by reference. It could be used to meet future needs as well. This paperwork was 
established after much research while preparing for and following through with the search 
for a pastor. One item to be amended is the mileage from .50 to .55 as the Budget Committee 
increased it to that rate in January. This motion was voted on and approved. (3) McKenzie 
Farris Hardin made a motion that Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church establish a Facebook 
account and she would be willing to manage the information that would be viewed on the 
pages such as upcoming events. After some discussion of what information should be 
carefully posted, the motion was voted on and approved.  
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